Copy for Society records



THE PLUMERIA SOCIETY OF SOUTH TEXAS VOL. XIV, ISSUE 3

Lavender

NOTICE NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, May 25, 2005 GARDEN SENIOR CENTER 5325 GREELY

SOCIAL 6:30 PM TO 7:00 PM, Meeting starts at 7:00 PM. The meeting room will be open at 6: 00 pm. Our speaker is Frank Eicholz, one of our own. He will speak on Home Remedies for Plants.

NEW MEMBERS FOR 2005:

Trey Burton, Laura Burton, Melissa Cook, Elsie Dill, Jim Dudley, Norma Farias, Kathy Farrer, Lance Mack, Kim Mack, John Maher, Gilda Maher, Arnoldo Perez Sr., Lupita Perez, Jean Willoughby, Wes Popejoy

Fred Allon was approved by the Executive officers to fill the vacant office of the Past President.

Check out the web page on the internet, the website is www.theplumeriasociety.org. Click on PSA Chapter and our Society's page will come up.

Leonard Howard was our speaker in March. He spoke on the history of our Society and demonstrated potting cuttings and did a very good job.

We had fifteen members and one guest, Trisha Dean, who attended our March meeting.

Valerie and I will be on vacation, so please call Sue Anna Dieterich, 993-8388 if you can help with refreshments for the May meeting.

Thanks to Valerie who brought home-made cookies for the March meeting. It was very much appreciated.

FRANK EICHOLZ GAVE UP HIS THURSDAY, APRIL 14th TO HELP OUT AT THE BOTANICAL GARDENS AND NATURE CENTER. One Community service person helped us stake nine plumeria plants and re-stake around twenty more. Frank's help was very much appreciated.

APRIL 16th SALE AT THE BOTANICAL GARDENS NETTED \$278.00 AND FIVE NEW MEMBERS. MANY THANKS TO: Yolanda Saenz, Gilma Gallegos, Oralia Ramirez, Glenda Howard, Sue Anna Dieterich and Valerie Balcar and anyone else that I missed for helping sell the Society's cuttings. At our May 25th meeting we will sell some cuttings that were left over from the plant sale, the named ones for \$5.00 and unnamed for \$3.00.

NEED CHAIRMEN FOR THE FOLLOWING:

Putting the plumerias to sleep in the greenhouse Saturday & Sunday, November 19, 20

Glenda Howard needs more help watering the Plumeria Exhibit at the Botanical Gardens. Call her at 232-3420 if you can help.

Yard tours: See Sue Anna if you would like to have your yard toured, set your own day, date and time.

Those who will be selling rooted Plumerias at Sunrise Mall on July 30th please contact me with a list of the registered Plumerias (if you have unregistered plants, specify color) you plan to sell, John @ 853-3782. We are going to try something a little different this year, providing customers with a list of Plumerias at each table.

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS for 2005:

Membership Meetings, fourth Wednesday in the following Months: February, March, May, July and October July 27th, picnic July 30th, annual plant sale November 19th & 20th, 9:00 a.m. - putting Plumerias to sleep at Botanical Gardens
December 7th, Christmas party

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING:

Open to members who would like to discuss an issue before the Board, call me @ 853-3782.

President, John Balcar